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11th September 2023 
 
Deputy Paul Donnelly T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
Email: paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
Re:  PQ 39191/23 – Blepharoplasty surgery 
 
 
Dear Deputy Donnelly, 
  
I refer to the PQ above requesting the number of blepharoplasty surgeries carried out at the 
Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital in 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023.  Please see below:- 
 
2021 – 76 

2022 - 53 

2023 (to date) - 20  

 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
________________ 
Donal Brosnahan 
Accountable Officer and Clinical Director 
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